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Zagreb, 23 November 2009 

 
INA-INDUSTRIJA NAFTE, d.d. – Extension of term for submission  
 
Today, on 23 November 2009, INA – INDUSTRIJA NAFTE, d.d. Zagreb has announced the extension of the 
term for submission of Letter of intent in the sale process fuel retail ing business of Crobenz d.d. The 
announcement was published in the daily papers Jutarnji list, Večernji list, Business.hr and Poslovni dnevnik 
and it is available on the company's web page. The full text of the announcement can be found bellow. 

Extension of the term for submission of Letters of intent  
 

 
 
INA Industrija Nafte d.d. hereby announces Extension of the term for submission of Letters of 
intents in the sale process of fuel retailing business of Crobenz d.d.  
 
In connection with the sale of the fuel retailing business of Crobenz d.d. (“Business”) and due to the 
number of received requests INA Industrija Nafte d.d. (“INA”) hereby announces the extension the term for 
submission of Letters of intent until the end of the working hours (16.00 hours) on 25 November 2009.  
 
All the information previously announced in connection with subject transaction are in force. 
 
Any queries in connection with subject tender procedure should be addressed to the following contact 
person in INA:  
 

Ana Tropina 
Legal counsel 
INA Industrija Nafte d.d.  
Avenija V. Holjevca 10 
10002 Zagreb, Croatia 
Tel: 01/6451-295 
Fax.:01/6452-301 
 

Under no circumstance should any contact or communication made, either directly or indirectly, with any 
director, officer, employee, agent, attorney, advisor or representative of the Business, INA or MOL 
regarding this process. 


